
      

 

 

 

 

 

 

Harvest 

Thank you to everyone who contributed to our Harvest Festival yesterday. We had a fantastic display of tins, 

packets and lots and lots of fresh fruit and vegetables. To add to 

this year’s Harvest, we also had two buckets full of potatoes that 

we had dug up from one of our raised beds. We have given one of 

the buckets to Mrs Armstrong in the kitchen to use and the other 

was part of the Harvest distribution. Added to that, we also pulled 

out a variety of sized and weird shaped carrots! 

 

 

Thank you to those 

Friends of 

Pegswood Primary 

School who came 

into school yesterday afternoon and helped divide the produce into 

bags with the help of the School Council and some of Year 5. These 

will be taken out this afternoon to residents of the village. Thanks to 

the Co-op for supplying the bags. Visit the website to see the 

photos. 

 

 

 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

Thank you to everyone who came or donated to this. We raised a huge amount of £396. 

 

Upcoming events 

 

Nursery Parents Evenings   -      Monday 12
th

 October 3.00pm – 5.30pm 

- Tuesday 13
th

 October 3.00pm – 5.30pm 

Individual photographs -      Tuesday 13
th

 October 

Social Bingo night -      Friday 16
th

 October 6.00pm (See separate letter) 

Parents Evening -      Monday 19
th

 October 3.10pm – 5.30pm (R-Yr5) 

- Tuesday 20
th

 October 3.10pm – 5.30pm (Yr 1 only) 

- Wednesday 21
st

 October 3.10pm – 5.30pm (R, Y2-Y5) 

Autumn Day Nursery -      Friday 23
rd

 October 

House Colour Day  -      Friday 23
rd

 October 

Half Term -      Friday 23
rd

 October 

Teacher Training Day -     Monday 2
nd

 November – School closed for children 

School re-opens -    Tuesday 3
rd

 November 

  

Healthy Living Week 

We have had a very busy week in school this week being healthy. Everyone enjoyed their fitness session with Mrs 

Smith on Monday. I’m sure the children enjoyed it and felt fitter afterwards. I know Mrs Smith did by 3.00pm!! 

Other activities included making healthy sandwiches and wraps, healthy living posters and booklets and looking at 

how we keep our bodies healthy. 
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